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19 August 2010

Ms L Gray

Department of Planning
PO Box 58

DUBBO NSW 2830

ATTENTION:- Ms T Parmeter

Dear Ms Gray

RE:- PLANNING PROPOSAL, NARROMINE LEP AMENDMENT 5
(EXISTING HOLDINGS)

As you are aware, Council has commenced work on a planning proposal to
amend the Narromine Local Environmental Plan 1997 to allow applications for
dwellings to be submitted on thirteen (13) rural lots, the subject of previous
development consents deemed 'not legal’ by Council’s legal advisers.

Council, at it's meeting held on 18 August 2010, resolved:

That Council endorse the Planning Proposal for the Local Environmental Plan
Amendment No 5 (Existing Holdings) as prepared under section 55 of the
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 and forward a copy of this
Planning Proposal to the Minister for Planning under section 56(1) of the said
Act.

The Planning Proposal and associated maps and attachments are enclosed.

It would be appreciated if your office could review the Planning Proposal prior to
submitting to the gateway for a determination. Could you please inform Council
of when the proposal has been sent to the gateway.

Please address all Correspondence to the General Manager, PO Box 115 Narromine NSW 2821
Telephone: (02) 6889 9999 Facsimile: (02) 6889 9998 Office Address: 124 Dandaloo Street

Email: mail @ narromine.nsw.gov.au Web site: www.narromine.nsw.gov.au




The contact for this proposal is Council’'s Manager of Planning, Melissa Ward
who can be contacted on 02 6889 9950.

Yours faithfully

Melissa Ward
Manager, Planning.




